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Voting is an important right and responsibility of all United States of America citizens. 

As such, ensuring the integrity of our voting systems is a priority and has been. 

Extensive studies have been done investigating the impact and extent of voter fraud. 

All evidence points to impact of fraud being minimal, some studies showing far less 

than 1% of votes were fraudulent. As the systems in place are already excellent at 

avoiding fraudulent votes this bill would only serve to make voting more difficult for 

United States of America citizens. Citizens with disabilities or without cars or unable 

to take time off from work will be unable to vote. Hard working honest citizens will not 

have a chance to make their voice heard if this bill is applied undermining our 

democracy.  


